
 

 

MRA WRC 2017 Surplus Spending - Proposals Now Being Accepted for Ideas! 

MRA has recorded a surplus of funds from successfully hosting the 2017 World 

Ringette Championships in November 2017.  As part of the event planning activities, 

and requirements under the Ontario Sport Hosting Program, a generic surplus spending 

plan was developed to determine specific target areas for any potential surplus funds.  

The plan is to be implemented over a 3 year period, and the target areas are as follows: 

1. Player Recruitment – Expanded Program Marketing & Promotion in MRA ($3,600 

per year) and GTHA ($1,600 per year) 

 

2. Expanded Player/Program Development in MRA ($3,600 per year) and Southern 

Region ($1,600 per year) 

 

3. Beginner Program Subsidies in MRA for registration ($1,000 per year) and 

equipment ($1,000 per year) 

We want to hear from you on how this should be done!!   MRA is currently accepting 

proposals and ideas from its members on how best to utilize these surplus funds to 

expand and enhance the MRA and its programming.  Proposals must meet the following 

criteria for consideration: 

a. The proposed incentive or idea is of benefit to an entire program, or to the 

association as a whole; 

b. The proposed incentive or idea would likely significantly increase participation in 

a program; 

c. The proposed incentive or idea would likely significantly improve the 

effectiveness of a program; 

d. The proposed incentive or idea would significantly improve the efficiency of 

service delivery within the MRA. 

Proposals that are team-specific and/or age/division-specific will not be considered. 

Proposals and ideas should be submitted to the MRA Executive 

(executive@mississaugaringette.com ) prior to April 30th for consideration. 
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